
NOTICE 
Exemptions to Western Power’s Technical Rules 

The Authority has published a notice provided by Western Power notifying the Authority of 
exemptions granted to its Technical Rules. 

The utility is required under section 12.38 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 to 
notify the Authority of any grant, revocation or variation of an exemption under section 12.34 
or 12.35(c) of the Access Code to its Technical Rules and the Authority must place the notice 
on the public register. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Nick Parkhurst 
Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
8 December 2008 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7149/2/20081208%20Western%20Power%E2%80%99s%20List%20of%20Exemptions%20from%20Compliance%20from%20Technical%20Rules%20Granted%20after%201%20July%202007.pdf

